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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of  the United States of America 11 May 2015.

Statement by Norway.

Mr. President, 

Norway welcomes the delegation from the United States, and commends US efforts in the promotion of human rights domestically and internationally. 

Norway remains concerned about the application of the death penalty in the United States. We recommend a review of federal and state legislation to restrict the number of offences carrying the death penalty and steps towards federal and state-level moratoria on executions with a view to its permanent abolition. 
Norway recommends the removal of blanket restrictions on abortion for US foreign assistance to permit its use for safe abortion in cases of rape, life or health endangerment and incest in countries where this is legal.

While appreciating measures described in the national report, Norway recommends that a mechanism be established at the federal level to ensure comprehensive and coordinated compliance with international human rights instruments at federal, local and state level.
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